
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE 

NORTHERN ARIZONA FIRE DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Governing Board of the Northern Arizona Fire 

District may be present at the following event, but they will not conduct or discuss any business 

of the Northern Arizona Fire District and they will not be making any decisions: 

 

Event:   AFDA Conference 

Location:    Aquarius Casino Resort 
1900 S Casino Drive 
Laughlin, NV 89029 

 
Date & Time:    Thursday, January 16, 2025 at 8:00 a.m. & 

Friday, January 17, 2025 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
 

The Northern Arizona Fire District Governing Board will possibly be present and 

participating in this ADFA Conference; however, no District business will be discussed. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Megan Dropulic 
NAFD Administrative Assistant 
Dated this 8th day of January 2024 


